
REVIEWING APPLICATIONS FOR COMPLIANCE

The IXP Standards Committee is to be primarily engaged in the review of applications for technical
compliance with the OIX-1 Standard*. *The Committee will meet bi-weekly to discuss applications
and conduct its other business. If questions arise during application reviews, the chair, or a
delegated member of the committee will communicate directly with the applicant to clarify or
provide greater detail. If required, the Committee may request the applicant to amend its application.
Upon the committee’s approval of the application, the chair will distribute the application to the
members list for open and public comment. After 7 calendar days, if no public comments result in
delaying board review, the application will be recommended to the board for approval.


